
Due to tariffs or threat of tariffs, ACP is planning a price increase to be effective 6/1/25.  If 
tariffs are cancelled or rolled back, we could possibly pull back from the price 
increase.  Frankly though, that seems unlikely. 

Notification will be sent to buying groups on Wednesday.  The letter will give a range of 2% 
to 6% depending on tariff and component cost info that is available as of May 1.  We plan to 
send new price list info on that date. 

If you have a key account or chain that has confirmed net pricing good thru 12/31/25, we 
will likely add a tariff surcharge effective June 1.  If you have customers in this category, we 
will contact you soon to work on a plan to communicate this info. 

Please pass along this info to your sales team.  If any questions arise from dealers, please 
contact Keith, Jason, or me. 

Thanks, 

Ken Harris, CFSP 

Vice President of Sales 
Mobile / WhatsApp:  +1 847-444-9793 

Email:  kharris@acpsolutions.com 
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